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Staffordshire University Enterprise and Commercial Development visit Brasov (Transylvania) within Romania!

This is a short blog to highlight the visit made on behalf of the University by Sandra Booth (Director of Enterprise and Commercial Development), Dr Stuart Brown (Head of Commercialisation and IP) and Janet Mortezazadeh-Daragheh (Business Development Officer for Knowledge Transfer Partnerships and for Enterprise and Commercial Development).  
This Knowledge Exchange visit which was made to support Innovation, included economic and Innovation Strategy presentations by the City of Brasov Chamber of Commerce, and gained important insight into the Brasov cultural and tourism strategy.  The trip included the important aim of establishing links with the University of Transylvania for future research and educational projects, and with the region of Brasov generally.  
Establishing a working relationship with the Brasov Coordination Consortium
Representatives of Staffordshire have reported that they have learnt a good deal about the regional 'Coordination Consortium' - a multi partner agency which includes the University of Transylvania.  It was clear from all the information and conferences that the Coordination Consortium has a strong vision for growth based on specific capabilities all of which are suitable and a good fit for close links with Staffordshire University (Mechanical Engineering, Electronics, Mechatronics, renewables and ITC) within the industrial sectors of Aerospace and the Automotive industry. 

Aside from visiting the Chamber of Commerce, the ECD party visited several Industrial Parks, laboratory facilities of the local University and industrial outlets.  

Youth Olympics
Brasov is proud to be hosting the Youth Olympics from 17 February 2013 for one week. 
The writer is also interested to hear that it was not all work and no play and there was opportunity to sample the traditional local culture and produce which was prepared by the local chefs, mainly in the form of fortifying vegetable stews and the like.  
Anyone who wishes to discover more about establishing links with the University of Transylvania and establishing links with the industrial and educational partners in this region of Romania please contact the above named, or direct enquiries to ECD, and further work and initiatives can be established with Brasov Agency for Sustainable Development and the local universities and industrial parties.   

